Elliott, Penny

From: staylor@laurasian.org

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 1:50 PM

To: Grauer, AJ; Elliott, Penny

Cc: aozoracamp@gmail.com

Subject: The Laurasian Institution Academic Year Exchange program

Dear Mr. Grauer and Ms. Elliott,

I'm weiting from a foreign exchange student organization based in Seattle, WA. The Laurasian
Institution (TLI). TLI is a non-profit, non-governmental organization founded in 199@. TLI's
Academic Year Program brings high school students from China, Japan, and Korea to the United
States on an academic year exchange at an American high school. Our students are "cultural
ambassadors"” who will volunteer in the school's language or social studies classrooms to help
build greater understanding of their home countries to the high school community.

We are very excited to be working with Andrew Scott and the Sheridan-Japanese School next
year to place one of our Japanese students at that school. Mr. Scott is working with TLI as a
Local Coordinator and will be responsible for placing exchange students at Sheridan-Japanese,
Amity, and McMinnville High Schools. As part of his duties, Mr. Scott will screen and vet
host families, mentor and support students, and offer assistance to our exchange students
when needed.

We would love to work with the Sheridan School District in the future. I understand Mr. Scott
will be speaking with you soon. Please let me know if you have any questions about our
program. My number is 206-367-2152.

Thank you for your time!

Susan Taylor

Regional Director

The Laurasian Institution
12345 Lake City Way NE #151
Seattle, WA 98125

Tel: 206-367-2152

Fax: 206-367-2193
www.laurasian.org




